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LOOKING   BACK  

In  January  and  February,  we  were  privileged  to  give  a  report  in  seven  of               

our  supporting  churches  and  to  present  in  six  new  ones.  We  have  seen              

our  support  grow  to  98%  in  the  last  two  months!  God  is  good!  Two               

special  highlights  since  our  last  prayer  letter  are  the  salvation  of  our             

daughter  Elena  and  one  of  the  people  that  we  worked  with  in  the              

Dominican  Republic.  Elena  has  been  asking  about  salvation  for  a  number            

of  months,  but  we  took  our  time  to  make  sure  that  she  understood              

everything.  On  January  23,  Stephanie  and  I  had  the  privilege  to  share  the              

gospel  with  her  again,  and  she  trusted  Christ  as  her  Savior!  Also,  the              

grandmother  (and  adopted  grandmother)  to  all  of  the  children  that           

Stephanie  brought  to  church  each  week  in  the  Dominican  Republic  was            

saved  during  February.  We  had  talked  with  her  a  number  of  times  about              

her  spiritual  need.  We  had  invited  her  many  times  to  church,  and  while              

we  were  there,  she  came  a  few  times.  She  was  invited  by  the  church               

members  to  attend  the  anniversary  service  at  New  Life  a  few  weeks  ago,              

and   she   trusted   Christ!  

 

LOOKING   FORWARD   

We  only  have  a  few  meetings  left  for  our  first  furlough,  and  we  are  looking  forward  to  our  second  term  on                      

the  field.  We  purchased  our  plane  tickets  for  April  2!  Would  you  join  us  in  praying  for  the  following                    

things?  Please  pray  as  we  say  good-bye  to  family  and  friends  this  coming  month.  We  are  also  praying                   

about  selling  our  vehicle  here  and  purchasing  the  right  vehicle  there.  Also,  would  you  join  us  in  praying  as                    

we  will  renew  our  visas  once  we  land  in  the  DR?  It  can  take  around  two  months  from  start  to  finish.  Thank                       

you   so   much   for   sharing   with   us   in   prayer.   We   know   that   our   God   hears   and   answers   prayer.  
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